
Seton Hill University Dance Academy policy on bullying 
 

The Seton Hill University Dance Academy philosophy states “Instructors approach students with care and 
commitment to train with excellence, creating a safe, positive and productive environment for everyone.”  In 
accordance with this philosophy, any behavior by dancers that creates a negative environment or causes dancers 
to feel unsafe will not be tolerated.  This includes behaviors that can be classified as “bullying.”   
 
If a student is observed to be engaging in behavior that the instructor believes to be bullying, the following actions 
will be taken: 

1st offense -The student will be taken aside and be warned about the behavior. 
2nd offense – The student will be removed from class and the student’s parent or guardian will be contacted 




